
Level 9, 2 Mill Street  T 61 8 8317 1700   ABN 80 146 287 809 
Perth WA 6000  E info@corelithium.com.au   ASX CXO 

corelithium.com.au 1 

4 July 2024 

Media release 

Core Lithium’s grants program bridges 
generations and boosts school fundraising 
in Greater Darwin 
  
Core Lithium is pleased to announce its latest grant recipients which will help bridge the intergenerational gap 
between teenagers and seniors living in the Litchfield area and provide a jumping castle at the annual Dundee 
Beach School Fete to support fundraising initiatives.  
 
Taminmin Community Library and Dundee Beach School are 2 of 12 recipients of the latest round of the 
Community Grants Program, a biannual initiative that has invested nearly $70,000 in community led projects 
since its launch in early 2023. 
 
Core Lithium Chief Executive Officer Paul Brown shared his enthusiasm for the program’s impact. 
 
“We were delighted to support Dundee Beach School’s annual fete, a crucial fundraiser for this rapidly growing 
school. The grant provided a jumping castle at the recently held fete to boost the event’s appeal and fundraising 
potential.  
 
“We’re also funding catering for Taminmin Community Library’s monthly Students vs Seniors program, helping 
bring Litchfield teens and seniors together to build strong relationships and social connection.  
 
“Our Community Grants Program empowers local organisations to drive positive change and innovation at the 
grassroots level. This year’s recipients truly embody that mission, and these grants will help them to continue 
their vital work, contributing to the vibrancy and resilience of our region,” Mr Brown said.  
 
Other grant recipients in this round include: 

• Berry Springs Volunteer Bushfire Brigade  
• Dundee Social and Recreation Club  
• Dundee Volunteer Bushfire Brigade  
• Forrest Parade School  
• Freds Pass Show  
• Litchfield League Rugby Club  
• Milner Primary School  
• Noonamah Horse and Pony Club  
• Noonamah Polocrosse Club  
• Wagait Shire Council. 
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Since its launch, the Community Grants Program has attracted an overwhelming response from grassroots 
groups. The exceptional quality and diversity of applications highlight the wide variety of community needs and 
aspirations within the Greater Darwin region. 
 
For more information about the Community Grants Program, please visit the Core Lithium website. 
 
 
Contact: 

Alex Mackay  
alex@truenorthcomm.com.au  
0488 200 131
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